
 
 

 

 
 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

          December 2, 2022 
 
 
To: FMPA Members 
  
From: Sharon Samuels 
 
Re: PCB Disposal Bid ITB# 2022-016 – Bid Award   
 
**************************************************************************************************************  
The Decommission and Disposal of PCB Fluid and Contaminated Equipment & Materials Bid, 
competitively solicited, received a sole bid from TCI of Alabama and a Statement of No Bid from 
Clean Harbors.  
 
The members participating in the Decommission and Disposal of PCB Fluid and Contaminated 
Equipment & Materials Bid have reviewed the sole bid and has accepted this bid response as 
the lowest responsive bid.   
 
The Participating Members recommended the award of TCI of Alabama. 
 
TCI of Alabama, LLC will extend the bid prices and terms to other FMPA Members as stated in 
our bid document.  This award expires December 31, 2025.  According to Paragraph 7 of the 
Terms and Conditions, this bid may be extended by mutual agreement between the Participating 
Members and the successful bidder, subject to Escalation/De-escalation as provided in Section 
12.  At the end of the initial three-year period, the members and successful bidders will be 
contacted to determine their desire to extend or to terminate the award.  
 
Below is the contact information for the awarded bidder: 
 

TCI of Alabama, LLC 
101 Parkway East 
Pell City, AL 35125 
Phone: (205) 338-9997 
Fax: (205) 338-9979 
Contact Person – George Jackson  

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at FMPA via the numbers listed below 
 
cc: Bidders  
 


